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I am sending herewith a copy of the letter received

from the Member of Parliament regarding supply of Tribal

Sub-Plan Books for the year 1999-2000, 2000-2001 and

7001-2002 to the MP and 40 other District Planning
Committee Members. There is every likelihood of District

Planning Committee meeting convened in the second week

of this month. In such event, the members should have

atleast 10 days time to go through e%’;' documents. State

plan documents have already been circulated to them well

| in advance. You may also put some extra effort to send the
Tribal Sub-Plan by a day or two to the MP and the Chief
Executive Officer to avoid complaints.{- otz Veeurph
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Ranjana R. Kale
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